
Dear colleagues and friends,

We sincerely hope that you have successfully gone through all problems 
and situations that happened to us in the past year.
So we are inviting you to return to those activities that mean the most 
to all of us, research, education, exchange of the experiences/knowledge 
and socializing - of course with the application of all needed measures 
for keeping us safe.

Having this in mind and with the sincere wish and great hope that all 
necessary conditions for that will be fulfilled until begin of the 
autumn, we inform you that Serbian Ceramic Society ACA IX conference 
which was postpone last year is scheduled for September 20-22,2021 in 
Belgrade. Please find attached first conference call and send us your 
abstracts before June 15th.

Depending on the circumstances that will come in the future months we 
will reconsider all facts relevant for conference organisation and will 
provide you details related to plenary talks etc.

We hope to meet you soon and continue our successful cooperation. Take 
care!

Kind regards,


